From: Ellie Knight

Sent: Monday, 5 December 2016 2:05 p.m.

To: Consultations

Cc:

Subject: Re: proposed APC fee increase

Dear Dental Council

I am writing this email to protest the decision to increase APC fee in 2017 to \$1205.27, from \$1000.26.

I feel very strongly opposed to the resources being poured into updating the Codes of Practice, which is very similar to the existing one (and very much a copy of the Australian one). Therefore, I do not agree with the suggested fee increase, without better explanations.

I am grateful for the council for their hard work.

Regards

Ellie

Ellie T Knight
BDS (Otago) PGDipClinDent (Perio) DClinDent (Perio)

